
 

 

CITY OF BEACON 

CITY COUNCIL 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Beacon will hold a public hearing on Monday, 

December 2, 2019 at the City of Beacon Municipal Center, One Municipal Plaza, Beacon, New 

York at 7:00 p.m. to consider a Special Use Permit relative to the conversion of an existing one-

story rear garage into a bar and arcade with an outdoor patio via use of the garden space on the 

Main Street side of the parcel on property located at 296 Main Street, identified on City Tax 

Maps as Section 5954, Block 36, Lot 933866, submitted by Happy Valley Arcade, LLC. 

A copy of the proposal is available for inspection at the Municipal Center, lower level, One 

Municipal Plaza, Beacon, New York during regular business hours (Monday-Friday 8:00a.m.–

4:00 p.m.) 

All interested persons and citizens shall have an opportunity to be heard on said proposals at the 

date, time and place aforesaid. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


